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Senator Roy Blunt's Listening Staff to Be In Dexter

Submitted by
Dee Loflin, SMT Writer

Dexter, Missouri - U.S. Senator Roy Blunt’s staff will host a Listening Post
Meeting on Monday, March 18, 2013 from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the
Bootheel Regional Planning Commission.

Listening Posts are intended for Missourians to share their questions and
concerns during meetings with members of Senator Blunt's staff.

Senator Blunt’s Jefferson City office also extends one-on-one service to all
Missourians who have an issue with a federal agency or need additional
assistance.

To reach the Senator’s Office of Constituent Services, please call at (573) 634-
2488 or send a letter at 308 E. High Street, Suite 202, Jefferson City, Missouri
65101.

What:            Senator Blunt's Staff Hosts Listening

                      Post Meeting

When:           Monday, March 18, 2013 from

                           11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. CT
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Where:          Bootheel Regional

                      Planning Commission

LAST UPDATED ON MARCH 09TH 2013 BY DEE LOFLIN

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/uok0/Senator-Roy-Blunts-Listening-Staff-to-Be-In-Dexter

Go to post

     

More from ShowMe Times:

Previous 5Get Next 5

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/uok0/Senator-Roy-Blunts-Listening-Staff-to-Be-In-Dexter
/blog.php?Id=uhbr&PostId=uonh
/blog.php?Id=uhbr&PostId=uoit


 SUBSCRIBE TO "POLITICAL BLOGS"

ShowMe Gold Sponsors

/blog_rss.php?Id=uhbr

